OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION -
P. 0. BOX 871 (/KZ%Q37%

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

August 10, 1961

Aztec Oil & Gas Company
920 Mercantile Securitiss Building
Dallas 1, Texas

Attention: Mr. Kenneth A, Swanson
Gant lemen:

Reference is made to your &pplication dated
July 13, 1961, for administrative approval of an
unorthodox well location and non-standard prora-
tion unit for the Aztec Hagood Well No. 29-G in
the Cha Cha-Gallup Oil Pool, Sam Juan County, New
Mexico,

Please be informed that Humble 0il & Refining
Company has filed an objection to the granting of
your application, and, accordingly, the matter is
being set for hearing before a Commission Examiner
on August 30, 196l1.

Very truly yours,

RICHARD 8. MORRIS
Attorney

RSM/esr



